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Doyle, Dan

From: MacDonald, David

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 12:36 PM
To: AfterlreneCT

Subject: FW:

From: Richard Thiel [mailto:pmyeic@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 12:10 PM
To: MacDonald, David

Subject:

I want to go on record as saying that I think the utilities dis a superb job given the scope of the
storm. Yes, I was without power for four days (north Stamford) but there were trees down

everywhere. | am the first to complain when a private entity fails to live up to its resp0n51b111ty,
but based upon my own observations, I think we all owe the utility companies and the
subcontractors they employed a hearty thank you.

Richard Thiel

651 Rock Rimmon Rd.
Stamford 06903

9/23/2011



